
Back to the Future

The Huron County Historical Society 
is hosting a brainstorming session

Wednesday, Nov. 15
7 p.m.

Holmesville Community Centre

2 Items on the Agenda

1There are a number of historical anniversaries/milestones coming up in the next 5, 10 and 20 
years and we will be making a list to initiate planning for the future. 
‘Let’s Show Our Pride In Our Heritage’

2 The ongoing need for a bigger archives facility in Huron County.
Many of us personally know of wonderful collections that will be lost if there is no place for  
them to be received. What can we do about this?

Background: An Ad Hoc Committee Of Volunteers Representing Interested Organizations completed an in-
depth study of archives in the surrounding area, made a list of collections that would need to be preserved, 
and offered several options. This report was presented to Huron County Council in 2012, the same year the 
Strategic Plan for the Huron County Museum was tabled and approved by County Council. That plan is 
nearing completion and staff had been systematically working through the strategic objectives. The collec-
tions are being reviewed and material that is not related to Huron is being found homes in other museums.
We as members of the historical community need to encourage (push!) the political will to create an archives 
that will help the Museum and Huron County excel at preserving our history. 

We look forward to seeing you.
For more information call 		  Paul Carroll  519-524-8303   
					     Rhea Hamilton Seeger 519-529-7238
					     Vicky Culbert  226-421-2295 


